
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

14 November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Year 8 Subject Consultation Evening 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the Year 8 subject 

consultation evening taking place on Thursday 30th November.  The evening will 

commence at 4pm and finish at 7pm.  This will be an excellent opportunity to talk 

through your child’s recent effort check and also any GCSE options that they may 

be considering for next year. 

Online booking for this evening will be open from 6pm on Friday 17th November 

2017 and will close at 6pm Tuesday 28th November 2017.  Please click on the 

following link to book your appointment. 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Lee Geer 

Head of Year 8 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

